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September 15, 2004

Wendy Greuel, Councilmember District 2
Los Angeles City Council

7747 Foothill Blvd.

Tujunga, CA 91042

Dear Councilmember Greuel,

At our September 8th, 2004 meeting of the STNC board we voted to take the following
position regarding the K-Mart site in Sunland:

Inasmuch as the KMart store in Sunland has been sold to Home Depot, it is the position of
the community at large and the Sunland Tujunga Neighborhood Council, as their
representatives, that the community neither wants or needs Home Depot or any such home
improvement like business.

The Sunland Tujunga Neighborhood Council looks forward to working with the owners of
the K-Mart site to provide businesses which respond to the needs and wants of the
community.

Sincerely,

Cindy Cleghorn
Corresponding Secretary
Sunland Tujunga Neighborhood Council



